
The in-store program requires Crown Vision Center to check for
Medicaid benefits and private vision insurance plans and will bill
for an eye exam and/or materials if the benefit is eligible.
If the student does not have any Medicaid or private insurance
benefit, a $20 fee will be collected for an eye exam and
replacement or new glasses.
Any student who misses their eye exam on the mobile vision clinic
has 10 days to schedule an appointment with Crown Vision Center
for an in-store KVFL eye exam.
Students are only eligible for one free eye exam per year through
the KVFL program, they will not be given a second free exam by
visiting Crown Vision Center.
Crown Vision will check and verify your child/student is enrolled in
a KVFL school district before they can be seen.
KVFL consent form is not required when visiting Crown Vision
Center.

The purpose of the in-store program is to help students access quality eye care
when they miss their KVFL eye exam and/or need a replacement pair of glasses.

This program is only eligible for students actively enrolled in a school district
visited by the Kids Vision for Life St. Louis mobile vision clinic. 

If you have any questions for Kids Vision for Life St. Louis, please call
(314) 274-2265

To schedule a missed KVFL eye exam, call your local Crown Vision Center
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